COUNCIL ON HIGHER EDUCATION

1 Quintin Brand Street, Persequor Technopark, Tshwane
P O Box 94, Technopark, 0020

South Africa

Website: http://www.che.ac.za

Tel: +27 12 349 3896; Email: Sifunda.S@che.ac.za

Dear Bidder

RE: NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF RFP NO. CHE/CS/02/06/2017 - REQUEST FOR
PROPOSAL FOR THE TRAVEL MANAGEMENT SERVICES FOR A PERIOD OF 36 MONTHS

The Council on Higher Education has cancelled the above referenced bid due to no acceptable
bid has been received. The Bid Evaluation Committee (BEC) evaluated all proposals received
and no bidder/tenderer met the minimum threshold of 80 points on functionality as advertised in

the bid/proposal document. This request for bid/proposal will be re-advertised in a due course.

The Council on Higher Education would like to extend earnest apologies to all bidders/tenderers
who had shown their interest in the above referenced bid and appreciates their interest, the time
and effort they took in preparing their bid response’s and apologises for any inconveniences this
may have caused.

Any queries can be directed to the Supply Chain Unit at 012 349 3883 or e-mall
Motlhalifi.d@che.ac.za.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Thulaganyo Mothusi
Chief Financijal Officer
Date: \\g\o DO

The CHE is an independent statutory body established by the Higher Education Act, no. 101 of 1997. As the Quality Council for Higher
Education it advises the Minister of Higher Education and Training on all higher education issues and is responsible for quality
assurance and promotion through the Higher Education Quality Committee.
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